
NOTICE
Colina Insurance Limited, CHBL’s principal subsidiary, 
is adopting IFRS 17 Insurance Contracts for fiscal 
2023 which require material amendments to the 
presentation and disclosure of its financial information.  
The Company is still in the process of finalizing these 
amendments which are still under the review of its 
external auditors.  

Hence, we wish to notify the public that Colina Holdings 
Bahamas Limited (“CHBL”) was unable to meet the 
publication deadline of April 30, 2024 for the issuance 
of its fiscal 2023 Audited Consolidated Financial 
Statements (“audited financials”) and Annual Report.

CHBL has filed with and been granted a filing extension 
to June 30, 2024 by its regulators, The Bahamas 
International Securities Exchange and The Securities 
Commission of The Bahamas, as required under the 
Securities Industry Act, 2011, Part X- Continuing 
Obligations of Public Issuers Section 101 and The BISX 
Rules G – Section 7 Issuer’s Continuing Obligations 
Subsection 5.1, respectively.

CHBL will publish notice of completion of its audited 
annual report and will publish its 2023 fiscal results on 
or before June 30, 2024.  


